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Collaboration of East Harptree and Ubley Primary Schools 

Lighthouse School’s Partnership 
 

03 December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Wells Festival of Literature: Friday 10th December 2021 Virtual 
Author Visit 

 
 

The Education Team at the Wells Festival of Literature have invited the 
pupils in Otter Class to a virtual visit from the author, Lucy Strange, who 

will talk about her work and life as a writer. 
 

This event will be virtual and take place in school on Friday 10th 

December. We are very grateful to Wells Festival of Literature for funding 
this event. 

 
We are providing all Otters with a copy of the book but the book title is 

shown below to enable you and your child to go online to get an idea of 
the story line.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Davey and Mrs Tomblin 
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